
Warren County 4-H 

Shooting Sports 
 

Hunter Safety Education Courses 

The Hunter Education course is not required for your participation in the 4-H Shooting Sports project, but 

is highly encouraged.   

Two Hunter Ed courses will be offered this year at the Pine Village Fire Department Community 

Room. 

 Course 1 * Must attend both days to receive credit 

  Feb 23 (Fri) Day #1 from  6-9 PM 

  Feb 24 (Sat) Day #2 from  8 AM - 4 PM 

 Course 2 * Must attend both days to receive credit 

  Mar 1 (Fri) Day #1 from  6-9 PM 

  Mar 2 (Sat) Day #2 from  8 AM - 4 PM 

Notes: There is a lunch break at noon on Saturday. Please bring sack lunches and any drinks or snacks. 

Exam will be given at the end of the training on Saturday. Registration for Classes MUST be done online 

at https://www.register-ed.com/programs/indiana/103-indiana-hunter-education We encourage parents to 

register, attend, and take the course along with their child to reinforce safety. Contact Steve Childress 

with any questions. 
 

Co-Superintendents: 

 Steve Childress, 765-491-7397 & Cole Blessing, 765-585-3289 




